
From: Dusty Pilkington
To: Karen Hodges
Subject: RE: SX-17-00007 Grant PUD
Date: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 8:22:00 AM

That was perfect timing. I received your email just as I was about to put the folder aside to work on
something else while I awaited your reply. Thank you!
 
 
 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 

From: Karen Hodges 
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 8:21 AM
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: RE: SX-17-00007 Grant PUD
 
Hi Dusty,
 
I have no problems with this project.  No Floodplain Development Permit is required.
 
 
Karen
 
Karen Hodges, CFM
Kittitas County Flood Control Zone District
411 N Ruby St., Suite 1
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Karen.hodges@co.kittitas.wa.us
(509) 962-7610  office
(509) 607-4173  mobile
 
 
 

From: Dusty Pilkington 
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 5:09 PM
To: Karen Hodges
Subject: SX-17-00007 Grant PUD
 
Karen,
 
Below is a link to the Shoreline Exemption, as discussed. Also, I forgot to discuss with you earlier, but

mailto:karen.hodges@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:Karen.hodges@co.kittitas.wa.us

